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SEPO Executive Board Meeting Notice for Friday, March 25, 2022 

SEPO EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING NOTICE to Community 
Friday, March 25, 2022 
Board Members Only 

(Retzlaff Hall - Immediately after the 1 PM ‘Special’ Board meeting) 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
This is a formal notice to the SEPO community that Board VP #1, Jean Burgoine, has called an 
Executive Board Meeting for all Board members, to be held on Friday, March 25, 2022, 
immediately following the SEPO Special Board meeting scheduled for 1 PM. 
 
This is a closed session as permitted by Texas law since the meeting pertains to personnel issues. 
 
The 1 PM Special Board meeting will adjourn. The Google Meet session will be stopped. Anyone 
attending the Special Board meeting in person will be asked to exit Retzlaff Hall.  
 
Jean Burgoine 
SEPO Board VP #1 


